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lEnvironmeftlll■ protection. Slurrystore
provides positive
containment In a glass-
(used-to-steel tank which
tights rust or corrosion.
Runoff and contamination
problems as we know
them are ended.

2 Economy. Slurrystore
■allows you to store

manure until the Ideal
application time. Result:
You replace high-priced
commercial fertilizer and
enjoy significant savings
each year.

L

3 High-efficiency
■ pumping system

permits chopping solids
and thoroughly mixing
slurry in all kinds of
weather.

4 The Siurrystore
■operating valve is

12 inches m diameter with
safety (emergency) valve
for quick shutoff Provides
free flow and high volume
agitation 8 Storage tank over 13

■feet high helps keep
odors checked High,
smooth-sided tank reduces
danger to children and
livestock

5 Recirculating agitation
■ mixes and blends slurry

tokeep theright consistency
for use in liquid spreaders
or irrigation systems

6 The Siurrystore high
■volume pumpcan be

adapted for use in filling
any spreader tank currently
available

9 Land use. The compact
■Slurrystore tank does

nottpke up a large piece of
valuable farm land as does
a lagoon.

7 Complete pressure
■ clean out of the

Siurrystore tank is made
possible through the use of
the optional letting kit
adapter which allows the
Siurrystore pump to be used
like a high pressure hose
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M Reception pit can be
■custom designed to

meet the requirements of
the individual farm
operator Allows the
operator to pump slurry
into the storage tank when
it doesn’t interfere with
other chores orfield work
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PENN JERSEY HARVESTORE
SYSTEMS, INC.

NEW HOLLAND, PA. 717-354-4051
WATCH FOR OUR OPEN HOUSE

DEMONSTRATION IN THE NEAR FUTURE.


